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7th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
  
Re:  Year 6 Sex and Relationship Education 
  
The Year 6 children will be working on sex and relationships education, which forms part of our PSHE (Personal, 
Social & Health Education) programme.  The programme will run from Monday 20th June 2022. 
  
As the basis for introducing the physical and emotional changes at puberty we will be using the Living & Growing 
DVD, which consists of: 

 
*Girl Talk 
*Boy Talk                                                                                                                                   
*How babies are made 
*How babies are born 
 
 

We would like to share with parents/carers how we will be addressing this subject with the children, and wish to 
invite you to attend a webinar via Livestorm on Monday 13th June 2022 at 5.30pm.  The webinar is for adults only. 
 
You will be sent an email from Livestorm inviting you to register - this will enable you to join us for the webinar.  
Please ensure you have an up to date email address registered with the school office. 

 

We hope that as many Parents/Carers will be able to join us. 

 
If you wish to withdraw your child from this part of the curriculum, please send an email to 
admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk by Friday 17th June 2022. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

J Massey               S Griffin              N Dell  

 
Miss Massey                      Mr Griffin                    Mrs Dell 
Year 6 Teachers. 
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